
NOTICE TO MEMBERS

Dear Member,

I am writing to you concerning a couple of cases in recent months whereby a Member 
and a Staff member have travelled overseas and returned within 21 days, and then
tested positive for Covid 19 upon arrival back in Hong Kong.

Under current Government regulations, track and trace will go back 21 days from the 
date of return and confirmation of infection, and as a result, a number of our Members 
and Staff members, who were in contact with the affected person(s) prior to their travel, 
have been sent to quarantine.

Therefore, I would ask that if you are planning to travel overseas for less than 21 days, 
that you consider not coming to the Club prior to your travel such that upon your return 
to Hong Kong it is at least 21 days since you last visited the Club before you left
Hong Kong. This would then limit the contact risk for Members, their Guests and
Staff members.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club

Travelling Overseas for Less Than 21 Days
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